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 Next PAC Meeting: October 26th at 7pm 

Join the Zoom meeting! 
Meeting ID: 680 2159 9703 Password: 481234 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
     
   

Chair Lana M. Vice Chair Hollie J. 
Treasurer Christine Q. Fundraising Sergio P. 
Hot Lunch Stacy S. Secretary VACANT 
DPAC Rep. Stacy S.   

Lord Baden Powell 
Elementary PAC 

October Newsletter 

Upcoming PAC Meetings 
 

Next PAC 
Meeting 

 
October 26th  

7:00 pm  
 

Can’t join us? Check 
out the  

meeting minutes! 
 

Important Dates 
 

October 25th  
PAC meet & greet 

 
October 27th   

Spirit Day 
 

October 29th  
Hallowe’en fun 

 
November 3rd  
Photo retakes 

 
 

Click here for the 
school calendar 

Join us on Facebook          Newsletters                      Email the Chair                 Website 

 

We celebrated! October 1st the PAC 
partnered with the school to co-host 
honoured guests from the Royal Canadian 
Legion #263, Kwikwetlem First Nations and 
SD 43 to celebrate the $10,000 donation 
from the Legion and the progress 
transforming the courtyard. Mural artist 
Laura Johnson and her apprentice Izabel 
Zuvic joined to describe the story of the 
murals. The best part is we have exciting 
plans to develop the courtyard further – 
and the Legion is keen to continue 
supporting our progress. 

The PAC has been busy, and we are excited to share updates on our activities. 
Read below for more information. 
 
Lana Matheson 
PAC Chair, 2020-22 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! Our current PAC executive team is amazing but at capacity. 
To accomplish all we hope/need to this year, we need more people willing to 
help. The garden project is exciting, but we can’t do it alone. Monthly programs 
like hot lunch or pizza sales can’t happen without parent volunteers. Funding 
decisions are more difficult to make without input from you. We want to best 
represent the LBP community in all decisions. To do this we must hear your voice 
and listen to your feedback. Please join our team! 

We acknowledge with gratitude that we live, work and play on the unceded and traditional territory of the Kwikwetlem First 
Nation, which lies within the shared territories of the Tsleil-Waututh, Katzie, Musqueam, Squamish and Sto:lo Nations. 

 

Left to right: Lana Matheson (Chair, LBP PAC), 
John Peters (Kwikwetlem First Nations), Laura 
Johnson (mural artist), Daren Fridge (LBP Principal), 
Bob Chapman (President, Legion #263) 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2536504783240765
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx#/=
mailto:lanaryan@telus.net?subject=PAC Inquiry
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
https://phsa.zoom.us/j/65549809885?pwd=T2tYbFE0eEs0aUY2QW9ZRlpIcGFTUT09
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Support LBP 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

All money raised 
goes directly to 
improving the 
educational 

experience – like the 
outdoor garden! 

 
Click the links below 

to learn more! 
 

Reminder: Use LBP 
code E057101 at the 

Return-It Depot! 

 
 
 
 
 
  
     
 
 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Domino’s Pizza Night 
Thank you to everyone who supported our first fundraiser of the year – Domino’s 
Pizza night! We raised $300; what a great start to fundraising! Stay tuned for news 
on our hot lunch program as well as our next pizza night!  
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Fundraising Goal September

LBP PAC Fundraising Goal 2021-22

Music on the Playground 
LBP school grounds are more amazing than usual 
these days! Meet Mr. Dramer, new music teacher for 
all classes at LBP. You may run into him as you drop off 
or pick up your kids, or you may hear stories about him 
as he loves to greet the kids with music as he wanders 
the school yard playing his guitar. A wise principal 
once said “if sports are the life of school, music is the 
heart”; it’s easy to see the special connection Mr. 
Dramer has with his kids as he connects with them 
through his music. How lucky we are to have Mr. 
Dramer part of LBP! 

Mr. Dramer, LBP Music Teacher 

As we shared last month, the PAC 
partnered with Prolific Soul 
Apparel to provide custom 
designed orange shirts to 
commemorate the inaugural 
Truth and Reconciliation Day. 
100% of proceeds were donated 
to the Indian Residential School 
Survivor’s Society (IRSSS). $1687.50 
was donated to help provide services to residential 
school survivors. As a thank you for our donation, the 
IRSSS gifted us with beautiful cedar feathers which were 
forwarded to Principal Fridge for display in the school. 
 

Left to right: Izabella Garrels 
(Gr.5), Mason Quan (Gr.3), 
Logan Garrels (Gr.3) 

Donation for Residential School Survivors 

https://phsa.zoom.us/j/65549809885?pwd=T2tYbFE0eEs0aUY2QW9ZRlpIcGFTUT09
https://www.irsss.ca
https://www.flipgive.com/teams/159871-lbp-pac
https://www.cobsbread.com/local-bakery/lougheed-town-centre/?utm_source=google-maps&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=lougheed-town-centre
https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support/
https://www.return-it.ca/locations/coquitlam-return-it-depot/



